

NEWSLETTER FEBURARY

We hope you had a good start to 2013. We want to thank all of those, who participated in our annual Christmas Luncheon at the Harvard Club in December, and our sponsors who made this event possible. Here is the latest news from the Danish American Chamber of Commerce.

NY I NY

DACC is excited to co-host the networking event Ny i NY for Danes new to the New York area, and for anyone else interested. On February 28th, various Danish-oriented organizations will participate and give a brief presentation of their work and events. There will be plenty of time for the participants to ask questions about the organizations and being a Dane in New York as well as meeting other Danes and friends of Denmark, both new and settled. The event is free of charge, but you do need to sign-up in advance. The event takes place at The Danish Consulate. You can sign-up by going to this website Ny i NYC or e-mailing Lone Grevy at Igo@djoef.dk

NEWS FROM THE BOARD

Peter Frederiksen has resigned as president, and taken over the role as chairman from Peter Hessellund-Jensen, who will continue on the board. Anne-Mette Elkjær Andersen has been elected new president, and Flemming J. Kristensen as secretary. Henrik Jensen stays on as treasurer.

NEW MEMBERSHIP CATEGORIES

We will soon introduce two new memberships. A junior membership for young students. (50 Dollars annual membership fee) and a small business membership (250 Dollars annual membership fee.) The new memberships will be on available by end of February.

STAMBORD

For years our members have enjoyed networking at the Stambord event. The first Wednesday of every month is the time when Danish-minded organizations, Danes and friends of Denmark meet for drinks. The Stambord venue has moved from our usual spot to Lex Bar @ The Court (St. Giles Hotel) on 130 East 39th Street (Corner of Lex and) due to renovations! As always, no signup is necessary. The next Stambord is March 6th. 2013.

VIST OUR WEBSITE WWW.DACCNY.COM FOR OTHER UPCOMING EVENTS